Annville Township Planning Commission: 9/19/16 Meeting
APPROVED MINUTES

Members in Attendance: Gordon Kirkessner, Gary Kotsch, Millie Kish, Mike Liles,
Anthony C. Perrotto, and Tanya Richter

Announced Guests: Larry Kish (citizen), Fred Richter (Zoning Ordinance Review Committee),
James Scott (Zoning Ordinance Review Committee/Board of Commissioners), Nicholas Yingst
(Township Administrator), Joann Zimmerman (Board of Commissioners)

Chairman Kirkessner called the meeting to order at 7:30 PM and led the planning commission
members in the pledge of allegiance.

A. Tanya Richter made a motion to approve the draft minutes for the 7/18/16 meeting of
the planning commission; this was seconded by Millie Kish and passed unanimously.

B. Chairman Gordon Kirkessner congratulated Ms. Kish and the rest of the Zoning
Ordinance Review Committee for the tremendous work they have done over the past
three years to complete the process of updating the township’s zoning ordinance. He
proceeded to make a motion (1) recommending the adoption of the draft
comprehensive revision of the zoning ordinance and (2) concurring with the Board of
Commissioners that a public hearing on the proposed ordinance be held on October 11,
2016 at 6:00 PM. The motion was seconded by Ms. Richter and passed unanimously.

C. Ms. Richter inquired when Lebanon Valley College would be back before the planning
commission regarding the Jean and Edward Arnold Health Professions Pavilion. It was

noted by Chairman Kirkessner that would occur at the October meeting of this body.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:37 PM on a unanimous motion by Anthony C. Perrotto and
seconded by Chairman Kirkessner.

Respectfully Submitted,

Anthony C. Perrotto, Secretary



